
From: Craig Parks <CraigParks@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/17/2015 4:56:12 PM
Subject: RE: Joint Bond Study Committee Meeting Notice

Sure, like I said, it's what Martha has indicated to me as of now. Any questions feel free to give her a call.

Take care,

CP

Craig H. Parks, MPA
Sr. Research and Budget Analyst
Senate Finance Committee
Senate of South Carolina
111 Gressette Bldg.
Columbia, SC 29201
(W) 803-212-6640
(F) 803-212-6690 
craigparks@scsenate.gov

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 3:21 PM
To: Craig Parks
Subject: Joint Bond Study Committee Meeting Notice

Please confirm this is the information I need to send our members.
Thank you,
Katherine

PLEASE NOTE: THE MEETING SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 24TH HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

11/30 at 1:00PM - 105 Gressette Building

12/8 at 1:00PM - 105 Gressette Building

mailto:Craig%2520Parks%2520%253CCraigParks@scsenate.gov%253E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:craigparks@scsenate.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

